
 

Animal Rights Aruba (ARA) would like to give thanks to the whole team of 
“Aruba Doet” and especially to all our volunteers for choosing ARA! 

We couldn’t have done it without you!  
It was absolutely a successful and fun day!  

THANK YOU!  
 

“Volunteers don’t necessarily have the time; they just have the heart!” 

 -Elizabeth Andrew- 

 

 

 

 


